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Budget Workshop

MINUTES
5/29/2018

6:00 PM

Township Office

467 Moore Street, Edenville MI

Gosen called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

The pledge to the flag was recited.

All board members were present.

Carey motioned to approve the meeting agenda, Schultz seconded and the agenda was approved as

presented.

Gosen motioned to purchase up to $120.00 additional rip rap rock from DeLisle to fill in holes in the bank

of Harper Park to slow down erosion. Schultz seconded and the motion passed unanimously. The work

will be completed Saturday, June 2, in the morning.

Gosen motioned to contract Yeager Asphalt to fix the erosion problem in the Harper Park parking lot by

installing a trench drain and crack seal for $4,068.00. Work to be completed by the end of June. Carey

seconded and the motion passed unanimously via roll call vote.

There was no public comment.

The draft budget was reviewed line by line from spreadsheets prepared in advance. Adjustments were

made as appropriate. It was decided we probably wouldn’t need the second budget workshop scheduled

for Wednesday, June 13 unless major issues with the worksheets arose this week.

Carey motioned to Adjourn, seconded by Schultz. Meeting adjourned at 8:38 p.m.

Lydia Draves

Clerk, Edenville Township
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